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Minute 1115 -3- Sept. 5, 1980 

"With solutions to the finish and engraving problems in 
hand, we only have the normal startup problems which should 
not affect the overall program schedule. Of course, new pro­
blems may arise with Aurum which might jeopardize the schedule, 
but those are not foreseen as of now. 

"The quality problems that Aurum had originally appear to 
have been solved with the process changes they made. Those changes 
cost us $50 1 000 or about $17 per gun and this has been reflected 
in the selling price. This is in addition to the $80,00 unit 
price from Aurum. 11 
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